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5/10/21 

 

Dear Parent and Carer, 

COVID-19 Immunisation: Postponed 

Please see the below message we have received this morning from the SAIT regarding the COVID-19 

immunisations planned for tomorrow.  

Please be reassured we will remain in close contact with the SAIT and will let you know as soon as possible 

when we have a rearranged date.  

Please also note the flu immunisations for those taking up the offer will happen as planned tomorrow.  

Should you have any questions regarding either of these immunisation programmes, please contact the SAIT 

directly on the number below.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Alan Salt 
Principal 
 

 

 

 


